
                                                                                      
 

 
 
     

 

 

                      

 

SPRING NEWSLETTER  
 

 

Hello FOSTAC Members 

 

Spring seems to be the time for organisations to  hold their Annual Meetings and FOSTAC is 

no different!! 

 

FOSTAC held their Annual Meeting in St Andrew’s church on Thursday 25th April and it 

was attended by a good number of our members with a few apologies and it was lovely to see 

so many people there. 

 

Our Treasurer, Mike Chumbley gave us his Report which showed we still had some funds in 

hand – although we have just paid out £5,000 towards the under-pew heating in the church 

and have agreed a payment towards the repair of the West Window. 

As we subscribe to our web-site www.fostrac.co.uk we urge people to look at it as David 

Eversden puts a lot of time in keeping it up to date and of course, we have to pay a 

subscription for it. 

 

A precis of the events held over the last year including a visit from Chelmsford Cathedral 

Choir, Nancy May’s concert and the BBQ held in the churchyard and the excellent talks 

given by some of our local people.    

 

The business of the evening was the election of the Committee and we are lucky that all 

those who are already on the committee were re-elected.  It was mentioned that we are a little 

‘thin on the ground’ and would welcome anyone else who would like to join us.  Although 

we do thank all those who help out at various events as without them we may not be able to 

present such enjoyable functions!!  So thanks to everyone. 

 

Regarding Membership Subscriptions they are now due and Madeline was at the Meeting to 

collect those. 

 

Sir Roger Singleton, out Patron, then thanked Sue Morton and her FOSTAC team for all the 

enthusiasm and work involved in presenting such a variety of entertaining fund-raising 

events 

 

As usual, the evening ended with plenty of drinks and nibbles and conversation!! 
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